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National Consumer Title Insurance Company

COVID-19 Policy/Update

National Consumer Title Insurance Company is closely monitoring the
latest developments regarding COVID-19 and have taken appropriate
steps to ensure the health and safety of our employees, business
partners and consumers.

We know the decisions we make not only affect our employees and
their families, but the communities where they live and work. To that
end, we have implemented social distancing practices across the
company. Many of our staff members are working remotely with at-
home work stations that allow for network access and secure
connections. We are following local, state and U.S. Centers for Disease
Control and Prevention (CDC) guidelines and will continue to
implement updates as more information about COVID-19 develops.

We have postponed or cancelled upcoming events, conferences or
meetings and employees have been advised to avoid travel and to
follow all local, state, federal and CDC guidelines regarding travel and
Stay-At-Home orders.

We are actively monitoring the status of government recording offices
to determine if office closures will impact the ability to record
documents and have communicated underwriting guidelines related to
the potential for delayed recordings.

We will update this policy as appropriate. National Consumer Title
remains committed to ensuring the safety of our employees and those
we serve.
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